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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Welcome back to school! Term 3 promises to be an engaging term for all students. As we continue 
to enhance our school programmes to provide the unique Tampinesian brand of education, we 
continue to “Know Every Child, Grow Every Child and Celebrate Every Child”. We do this with the 
following reviewed Strategic Thrusts to realise our school’s Vision and Mission: 

ST1: Nurturing every student through quality teaching & learning, 

ST2: Building a strong core through values-based education, and 

ST3: Developing Engaged Future-Oriented Staff  

We will also continue to engage stakeholders at our annual In-Conversation with Stakeholder 
(ICS) event at the end of the year. Details of this event will be issued to invited stakeholders. 

 

Temperature Taking Exercise (TTEx) 8th July & 9th July 2025 

This exercise will help us to keep the school safe and opened for learning. There will be a pre-
trial on Tuesday, 8th July 2025 before the actual exercise on Wednesday, 9th July 2025.  Do help 
your children prepare for the exercise by reminding them to bring their Oral Digital Thermometers 
(ODTs) to school on both days. During the first Temperature Taking Exercise in January this year, 
we issued the ODTs to our P1 students and P1 teachers have kept them for safekeeping. Parents 
of P2 to P6 students should check that your child’s ODT is in working condition and if it is lost or 
damaged. ODTs can be purchased from the school’s bookshop.  Do contact your child’s form 
teachers should you have any queries. 

 

2025 P1 Registration Exercise - Phase 1 Registration  

Phase 1 registration is for a Singapore Citizen (SC) or Permanent Resident (PR) child born 
between 2 January 2019 and 1 January 2020 (both dates inclusive) and has a sibling currently 
studying in our school.  

For the 2025 P1 Registration Exercise, parents who are registering your younger child under 
Phase 1 are to register during the Phase 1 registration period from 1st July 2025, 9 am to 3rd 
July 2025, 4.30 pm through the P1 Registration Portal.  

You may refer to MOE P1 website for information on the 2025 P1 Ex:   

https://www.moe.gov.sg/primary/p1-registration 
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P5 NE Show – Saturday, 19th July 2025 

Our P5 students will be able to look forward the 
National Education (NE) Show on Saturday, 19th 
July 2025 at the Padang. The NE Show is a 
special preview of our National Day Parade and 
is organised with the objectives of evoking a 
sense of patriotism amongst students and 
developing a commitment towards the nation and 
the community.  

“Majulah Singapura” is the theme for this year’s celebrations. As we mark 60 years of 
independence, this year’s theme invites us to reflect on the road we’ve walked as one people, 
and to look ahead with hope, courage, and unity. It reminds us that our strength lies not only in 
how far we’ve come, but in the trust, inclusivity, and shared values that continue to guide us 
forward. 

The NDP 2025 logo captures the essence of who we are. Diverse, resilient, and always moving 
forward together. It fuses “60” and “GO” into a single graphic mark, reflecting both our milestone 
and momentum. At its core, five shooting stars form an upward arrow, representing Singapore’s 
ideals of democracy, peace, progress, justice, and equality.  

Details have been issued to parents of P5 students via Parents Gateway (PG) on 28th May 2025. 

 

PSLE and Home-Based Learning (HBL)  

We would like to gently remind parents of the levels reporting to school for the following days 
during the PSLE Examinations shared earlier on 31st January 2025 [Reference No: 
TPPS/14/2025].  

Please note the days that your children do not need to report to school during the PSLE Oral, 
Listening and Written Examination from 25th September 2025 to 29th September 2025. More 
details will be provided in due course. 

 Date Levels Reporting to school 
PSLE Oral 
Examination 

Wednesday, 13th August and Thursday, 
14 August 

Only P6 Students 
P1 to P5 will not report  

Listening 
Comprehension 

Tuesday, 16th September 2025 Only P6 Students 
P1 to P5 will not report 

PSLE Written 
Examination 

Thursday, 25th September 2025 P1, P2, P4, P5 and P6 
P3 will not report 

Friday, 26th September 2025 P1, P2, P3, P5 and P6 
P4 will not report 

Monday, 29th September 2025 P1, P2, P3, P4 and P6 
P5 will not report 

Tuesday, 30th September 2025 All levels 
Wednesday, 1st October 2025 P1 – P5, P6 HMT students 

P6 non-HMT will not report 
PSLE Marking 
Exercise 

Monday, 13th October 2025 to 
Wednesday, 15th October 2025 

Only P5 students and P3 
Students SwimSafer 
Programme 



 

             

 Date Levels Reporting to school 
P1, P2, P4 and P6 will not 
report 

 

 

P6 Students will have the three-day Study Break for P6 Students from Monday, 22nd September 
to Wednesday, 24th September 2025 immediately before the PSLE written examinations.  

The 2025 PSLE Examination Calendar can be found at the following website: 
https://file.go.gov.sg/2025-psle-exam-timetable.pdf 

 

Important Reminders 

To ensure a safe and happy school for all our students and staff, we gently remind parents that 
students should not come to school if they are sick or unwell with flu-like symptoms. As part of 
our social responsibility, you are strongly encouraged to only let your child return to school after 
the medical leave is completed, and when your child is well.   Staff will be carrying out their daily 
visual wellbeing checks on all students.  We will continue to encourage all students to practise 
personal hygiene by washing their hands frequently, wearing masks if necessary, doing the daily 
wipe-downs and informing the teachers if they feel unwell.  

 

Conclusion 

We recognise the challenges of parenting in the digital age and are committed to supporting 
parents to build healthy habits in children that will continue through to adulthood.  

We would like to point you to the toolbox of practical tips for you to support your child’s well-being 
and navigate parenting in this digital age. You may access the resources at this website: 
Parenting For Wellness | Home 

Please also find attached 2025 Semester 2 School Calendar for your noting and planning. Our 
teachers will be sending details of other cohort and specific programmes via PG for your 
information and follow-up. 

We look forward to your continued warm and active partnership to help know, grow and celebrate 
each Tampinesian. 

 
 
 
 
Warmest regards 

Mrs Lay See Neufeld 

Principal 

#CelebrateEveryChild  
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